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April - June

On 6 May, SQCC participated in Passport D.C.’s annual

Around the World Embassy Tour. Nearly 1300 visitors

took part in the remarkable event at SQCC. Visitors

toured SQCC’s permanent exhibition, where they learned

about traditional Omani attire, silver work, carpentry,

basketry as well as the aflaj irrigation system. Visitors

also learned about Omani forts, ships, and trade.

SQCC and the Embassy Adoption Program (EAP)

concluded the 2022-2023 academic year with Bancroft

Elementary School students presenting their Capstone

project on 13 June. The presentation opened with the

playing of the National Anthem of Oman. Students

shared what they learned about Oman during the school

year, in the form of PowerPoint presentations

The Sultan Qaboos Cultural Center (SQCC) is dedicated to educating the
people of the United States and Oman about the breadth and richness of
our two cultures. During 2023, SQCC held a vast events to honor its mission.
This is a brief summary of the events held though out this year. 

Appointment of a new director Ms.Farah Al
Raisi
Commencement of  Spring 2024 Arabic classes. 
Arab America gathering for tour of SQCC.
Oman represented at Washington DC Travel
and Adventure show.   
SQCC and DMC of the Embassy of the SUltanate
of Oman ,Mr. Salim Al Wardi, delivered a
presentation about Oman to a group of
students from Middle East Affairs at
Georgetown. 

SQCC participated in the Passport DC Around the
World Embassy Tour.
Lecture Series with Adel Korkor on Mental Health.
 2 Embassy Adoption visits including: EAP Global
Warming at Bancroft ES and EAP 45th Annual Mini
United Nations.
SQCC hosted Omani Cultural Attache’s Arizona St.
Univ. Event 
22 summer interns from NCUSAR were given a tour
of SQCC and a lecture on Oman.
SQCC participated in The EuroAsia Shorts 2023 with
The Alliance Française.
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July - September

 40-50 students from the Fund for American Studies

received a tour around SQCC’s cultural exhibition and

library, lead by our Programme Officer, Jenan.

Afterwards, they received a lecture from Mr. Salim Al

Wardi, the Deputy Chief of Mission at the Embassy of the

Sultanate of Oman in Washington D.C., on Omani culture

and foreign policy. This lecture was then followed with

a mini reception where students tried Omani delicacies

such as coffee, halwa, and dates. 

October - December

on the 18th of November, 2023, SQCC hosted the

celebration of National Day for Omani students. Omani

Students from different states joined the celebration.

students from different countries joined the

celebration as well. H.E. Ambassador delivered a speech

to encourage and inspire students to represent Oman

and work hard on their studies. the celebration

followed by Omani food, Halwa, Omani coffee, and

traditional dishes. 

SALAM Orientation & Travel.
 SQCC received many official visits from a variety of Omani
delegations
Visit of 40-50 Students from the Fund for American Studies TFAS
Interns Visit to LOC.
SQCC Fall 2023 Arabic Language courses started with 100 enrolled
students in 9 classes.

Visit of 13 students from the Episcopal High School to discuss the
Celestials Bodies Novel/ with Teacher Hugh Koeze.
SQCC participates in the Middle East Association Annual Conference
in Montreal, Canada.
SQCC's exhibition at the Gulf International Forum / National Press
Club.
SQCC hosted Student National Day celebration. 
SQCC participated on Embassy National Day.
SQCC attends NCSS Conference.


